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BY HAND DELIVERY

Marlene H. Dortch, Esq.
Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW
#TW-A325
Washington, DC 20554

Re: Notification of Relocation of Main Studio
Cumulus Licensing LLC
Station KVYB(FM), Santa Barbara, California
Facility Identifier Number 8853

Dear Ms. Dortch:

This letter is filed in triplicate on behalf of Cumulus Licensing LLC, licensee of the
Station referred to above, to notify the Commission that, as of Friday, January 18,
2013, the main studio location and control point of KVYB will change to 1376
Walter Street, Ventura, California 93003. This location complies with Section
73.1125 of the Commission's Rules. Please update your records to reflect this new
address.

If there are any questions about this Notification, kindly contact undersigned
counsel for Cumulus Licensing LLC.

Sincerely,
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k Lipp
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